[DOE LETTERHEAD]

April 9, 2004

The Honorable John T. Conway

Chairman

Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board

625 Indiana Avenue, NW, Suite 700

Washington, DC 2004-2901
Dear Mr. Chairman:

Enclosed is the semi-annual report, ― “Analysis and Trending of Suspect/Counterfeit Items at Department of Energy Facilities,” dated April 2004.  This report fulfills a commitment to the Board to develop a semi-annual suspect/counterfeit items (SC/I) report documenting actions taken by the Department in response to potential SC/I issues.
If you have any questions, please contact me at (202) 586-6151, or have your staff contact Frank Tooper at (202) 586-1772.
Beverly A. Cook

Assistant Secretary

Environment, Safety and Health

Enclosure
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